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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO._ 5>

Series 0f 2021

SUBJECT : LABORATORY TESTING OF FEED SAMPLES AS A

REQUIREMENT FOR REGISTRATION

As the Veterinary Laboratory Division - Chemical and Feed Analysis Section (VDL-
CFAS) has temporarily suspended the acceptance of samples for analysis starting
December 15, 2021 until such time that the laboratory has procured reagents and
consumables, please be advised that the Certificate of Analysis (COA) from the following
will be accepted:

1. Bureau of Animal Industry (BAI) - Recognized Laboratories
2. Department of Agriculture (DA) Regional Feed Laboratories
3. Other Government Laboratories capable of testing feeds/feed products

The list of the above-mentioned laboratories and capabilities are already posted in the

BAI website and in the BAI-AFVDBCD FB Page for everyone’s perusal. Clients are
advised to communicate to the AFVDBCD matters related to this concern.

For immediate implementation.
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Done this _’% day of December 2021.

REILDRI MORALES, DVM, MVPHMgt.
Officer-ip-Cljarge - Director
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